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HB 3501 

Glaringly apparent the author and supporters of this bill are totally unaware of the 

damage and problems this bill creates.  Should this democrat sponsored bill  be 

passed it would move a number of Oregon cities toward slum areas.  This bill would 

only create more divide against the homeless.  Public parks would become 

dangerous for our kids and general population in general.  I am totally ?? percent 

oppose to this bill.   

 

Maybe you legislators should take a serious look at this homeless (camper) situation 

and the problems created.  Greater majority of these people are homeless because 

they choose to be…it has now become their life style.  The mental ill should be cared 

for and housed in a proper facility.  The criminals should be jailed and the deadbeats 

turned away from handouts.  Legalizing drug abuse did not fix the drug problem…it 

only enhanced it.  No on 3501. 


